- OFFICE OF THE POLICE & CRIME

J COMMISSIONER FOR NORFOLK

ORIGINATOR: Chief Executive DECISION NO. 2016/ 32

REASON FOR SUBMISSION: For Decision

SUBMITTED TO: Police and Crime Commissioner

SUBJECT:

Estates Strategy Update

SUMMARY:

The Police Accountability Forum agenda papers for the meeting held on 21st July
2016, where the PCC holds the Chief Constable to Account, contained an Estates
Strategy Update report. The PCC made a number of decisions based on the content
of the report.

RECOMMENDATION:

The PCC approves the decisions outlined within the reports and summarised below.

OUTCOME/APPROVAL BY: PCC

The decisions relating to the Estates Strategy Update report are recorded formally
below.
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DECISIONS

1. Agenda ltem 14 — Estates Strategy Update:

The PCC agreed the following:

a)

b)

c)

d)

f)

¢))
h)

Estates Strategy — the draft Strategy was noted by the PCC but would
be tabled for further discussion at the September Governance Board
meeting.

Great Yarmouth Police Station — approved the submission of the
redevelopment planning application.

2 Penfold Drive, Wymondham - lease termination — approved the
termination of the least following the relocation of police officers and
staff to a co-location at Halesworth Police Station

Meridan Way — lease termination — approved the termination of the
lease and relocation of Police Officers and staff back to Wymondham
OCC.

Site Disposal Planning Applications — the PCC requested this
recommendation was deferred until the communications strategy had
been finalised.

Mast lettings — approved the letting of aerial rights to the relevant
suppliers.

One Public Estate Grant and Broadland Hubs — noted the following.
Kings Lynn Police Station estates re-development works — approval for
this contract to be awarded to the preferred supplier.

PUBLIC ACCESS TO INFORMATION: information contained within this submission is subject to
the Freedom of Information Act 2000 and wherever possible will be made available on the OPCC
website. Submissions should be labelled as ‘Not Protectively Marked’ unless any of the material is
‘restricted’ or ‘confidential’. Where information contained within the submission is ‘restricted’ or
‘confidential’ it should be highlighted, along with the reason why.

APPROVAL TO SUBMIT TO THE DECISION-MAKER (this approval is required only for
submissions to PCC and DPCC).

Chief Executive

| am satisfied that relevant advice has been taken into account in the preparation of the
report and that this is an appropriate request to be submitted to the PCC.
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